
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

March 5, 2019 
 
 
Good-day families, 
 
 
About 120 people have so far shared their thoughts on the potential to reconfigure St. Bernard’s 
Elementary to a Kindergarten to Grade 4 school, with the Grade 5s being assigned to Mobile Central High 
School. There are some important thoughts and great ideas being shared!  
 
While we are pleased with the number of people who have participated to date, we want to ensure as many 
individuals as possible within the school community can share their views and hear from others on this 
potential change. Therefore, please be advised that we are extending the opportunity to join the 
ThoughtExchange discussion until ​10:00 p.m., Friday, March 8, 2019​. This will provide an additional few 
days to allow for school community members to wade into the discussion and share their thoughts.  
 
Everyone is encouraged to visit the discussion via the link below and rate as many thoughts as possible by 
assigning them a number of stars (from 1 to 5). That will help us understand what's most important to you. 
 
To launch the ThoughtExchange dialogue, please visit: ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#691532588  
 
Remember, we would like to get everyone’s input on the following: 
 

Share your thoughts and perspectives about St. Bernard's Elementary Grade 5 students  
moving to Mobile Central High as of the 2019-20 school year. 

 
Again, complete information on the School System Review Process is available on the District’s website. 
The direct link is here: ​https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2019/system-sbe-mch.jsp  
 
Thank you in advance for your input into the decision-making process. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Education (Programs - Avalon Region) 
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